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EXTRAORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING 16 APRIL 2011
An extraordinary meeting of the Council was held at the Ibis Hotel, Ladywell Walk, Birmingham, B5 4ST on Saturday 16 April 2011 starting at 3.10 p.m.

1. Apologies, Proxies and Postal Votes
1.1
Attention was drawn to the printed lists of Apologies for Absence, Members voting by Proxy and Members casting postal votes.  

The following list of attendees gives names only.  The full Attendance document recording the capacities, in which people attended, together with apologies for absence, is held in the ECF Office with the official copy of these Minutes. 

N Belinfante (NB)
G Caller (GCa)
G Christie (GCh)
L Cooper (LC)

NW Dennis (NWD)
RB Edwards (RBE)
AP Farthing (APF)
SN Gilmore (SNG)

MJ Gunn (MJG)
RJ Haddrell (RJH)
R Hardy (RH)
SD Hewitt (SDH)

N Hosken (NH)
AT Leadbetter (ATL)
AB Leary (ABL)
PW Purland (PWP)

AN Raoof (ANR)
S Reuben (SR)
RJ Richmond (RJR)
J Rudd (JR)

PG Sherlock (PGS)
BA Smith (BAS)
M Walker (MW)
D Welch (DW)

DG Woodruff (DGW)

1.2
Others present:

AR Holowczak (ARH)

Other members of the ECF Council

Tina Weddell (ECF Office)

Christine Carcas (ECF Office)
Andrew Walker (ECF Office)
2. Voting Register 

Attention was drawn to the Voting Register, including amendments made prior to the meeting.
3. To consider and if thought fit resolve “that the Trustees of the Permanent Invested Fund are hereby authorised to distribute £15,000 of capital from the Fund to the English Chess Federation”.
Taking account of the discussion and amended proposal passed by the English Chess Federation Finance Council, MJG stated that the proposal as originally tabled should be amended from “£15,000” to “up to £10,000”.
RJR commented that the funds were in the control of the Trustees and that the proposal could only be a request for funds.  APF referred to the Trust Deed and responded that it stipulated that a proposal passed by Council, provided that the funds were required for a purpose in line with the objects of the Federation, was in effect an instruction.  However, it was accepted that in this instance it was not expected that the Trustees would have any objection, given the circumstances.

RBE echoed this sentiment and suggested that it would be best to submit the request before 23rd May if possible.

The proposal, as amended in the first paragraph above, was approved on a hand vote, nem con.

There was no other business, and the meeting closed at 3.22 p.m.
